

# NEWSLETTER



# **Diary Dates**

# September

15th— School photographs

26th– Macmillan Coffee Morning 8:45-9:30.

#### October

9th - Flu Vaccinations NHS

13th— Y3 National Stone Centre

23rd— Halloween Disco for Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3. **No** after school clubs this day.

24th- Break up for Half Term.

# **November**

3rd-Teacher training Day.

4th- First day back for children.

10th-12th-Y4&5 residential

## **Vacancy**

We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor. If you are interested please speak to Mrs Smith or Mrs Khera or you can send an email to, NWP-postbox@attrust.org.uk



# A message from our Principal: Welcome Back!

Dear Parents and Carers,

A very warm welcome back to the new academic year! I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable summer break. It's been wonderful to see our children return to school looking so smart and full of energy.

Thank you for your continued support with our uniform expectations—just a reminder that our full uniform policy is available on the school website should you need to refer to it.

As we begin this new term, I'm really looking forward to the year ahead and all the exciting learning and celebrations we have planned. Please ensure you are signed up to Class Dojo and checking it regularly. This is our main platform for sharing whole school updates, class news, celebrations, homework, and more. Staying connected helps us work together to support your child's learning journey.

On a personal note, I'm delighted to share that I am expecting and will be starting my maternity leave in Autumn 2. During my absence, Mrs Niemcyzk—who many of you will remember from last year as our Executive Principal and from her friendly presence at the school gates—will be stepping in as Principal. I know she will continue to lead the school with great care and dedication.

Last year, I thoroughly enjoyed having parents/carers on site more often for celebrations and events, and we're keen to continue that this year. Please keep an eye on newsletters and Class Dojo for upcoming dates—we'd love to see you there!

Thank you for your ongoing support and partnership. Here's to a fantastic year ahead!

Kind regards,

Mrs Khera

**Principal** 





We're also delighted to welcome some new members to our staff team this term.

Miss Pallatina has joined us as our Year 5 teacher, Mr Hoque is now teaching Year 2, and Mrs Stone has joined as our Year 1 Teaching Assistant and will be with us until we break up for Christmas. We're thrilled to have them on board and know they'll be a fantastic addition to our school community.



I am excited to be working as part of North Walsall Primary. I like to make learning fun and engaging. I look forward to the year ahead in year 5.



I'm delighted to join North Walsall Primary Academy as the Year 2 teacher. From day one, the warmth of the staff and families have stood out. My focus is to design engaging, inclusive learning that nurtures curiosity, builds confidence and helps every child shine. I'm looking forward to working closely with colleagues and parents to make this a purposeful and uplifting year for our students.



My name is Mrs Stone. I am so excited to be working with Mrs DeSouza in Year 1 this term. I have been working in school for many years and can't wait to work with the incredible students at North Walsall.



A big thank you to the families who have sent children in the correct PE uniform. This was shared on Dojo prior and during the 6 weeks holiday as well as on the notice board by the main gate. A reminder of the new updates:

From September 2025, all children are required to wear black PE pumps for PE. As PE pumps are for use indoors only, these should be brought to school and left in school so they are ready for their PE lessons. If you know your child has grown and may require a bigger size, please let the staff know so they can send home the old pair, with your child and replaced for new.

Your child should continue to come to school on PE days in their full PE Kit (Uniform is specified below). From September 2025 all children should come to school wearing unbranded plain black trainers on PE days only. Any deviation of this will lead to your child receiving an orange card for breaching Academy policy. Such trainers can be purchased from local Supermarkets and superstores such as Primark and Shoe Zone at reasonable prices



